
November 2018 Newsletter 
"Start up a child in the way they should go; and even when 

they are old they will not turn from it." Proverbs 22:6

**Sunday School**

3yo - K > Amanda V. 

1st - 6th grade > Jimmy R.

**Kids' Church**

Week > 3yo-2nd grade/3rd-6th grade 

1st Sunday> Cheri, Emily/Jimmy 

2nd Sunday> Amanda, Haeley/Caleb 

3rd Sunday> Courtney, Shelby/Jimmy 

4th Sunday> Family Sunday - Heather M./Tabitha 

**Wednesday Night**

Meals are back! Serving time, 5:30pm to 6:30pm. 

Courtney will have something for the KFC kids to 

do starting at 6:15pm 

Class Starts @ 7pm, 

3yo - 6th grade age group together  - 

All meet in the KFC Room. 

 

KFC Volunteer Schedule

Kid's Church (10:45am) 

Sunday School (9:30am)

 3yo - 6th grade meet in KFC Room 

3 yo - K meet in Room 105 
1st - 6th grade meet in Room 101 

News & Upcoming Events

Wednesday (7:00pm)

Forget an event date or time, all information is
posted on our website www.nccok.com3yo ~ 6th grade meet in KFC Room 

3rd ~ 6th grade will split after Offering 

Every little thing you have in your life is a blessing from God and something to be
thankful for. If you take some time to think about all you have, you'll be surprised

at how much there is to be thankful for.  God loves it when we have thankful
hearts.  So give God the thanks He deserves.  Here are a few ways we can say

thank you to God every day: 
* Each morning thank Him for the new day. 

*Thank Him for answered prayers. 
*Thank Him for loving you. 

*Thank Him for what He hasn't yet blessed you with. 
*Thank Him for your family and friends.

Do you have thankful heart?

Memorize it!
Give thanks in all circumstances;  

for this is God's will for you  
in Christ Jesus.  

> 1 Thessalonians 5:18

Write verse on paper, memorize it,
say it to Ms. Courtney for a prize.

Memory Challenge ~

Fall Fest was a BLAST! 
Thank YOU to all the volunteers and 

to everyone that donated candy.

Thank you for helping your kids feed Mr. Blue,
our tithing monster. All money collected will go

towards making blessing bags for the
homeless. I am working with Out of the Box

Ministries to give these bags to them to hand
out at their outreach. If all plans workout WE
could have the opportunity to attend. Please

stay tuned for more information. 

KFC kids & families we'll pack Blessing Bags
Sunday, November 11th ~ 2pm. Please come out

and help. Your time would be much appreciated.


